
 

Principal Weekly Message –June 16th, 2017 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  I 

have several announcements to bring to your attention.  As usual this message is also 

posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under 

PARENTS. 

1. Happy Father’s Day to all the men that serve in this capacity for our students at Lake Myra. 

2. 5th Grade Move-Up Celebration will be Thursday, June 29th at 2:15pm. 

3. 5th Grade Genius Hour Showcase will be Thursday, June 29th from 10:30-12:00. 

Please come out to see the amazing work our students have created. 

4. EOG Testing Tuesday, June 20th for 3rd-5th Reading, Wednesday, June 21st for 3-5th 

Math, Friday, June 23rd for 5th Science 

5. We need proctors for EOG testing. If you are interested in volunteering for this 

please let us know. We appreciate your time. 

6. End of Quarter Celebration for all grade levels (except for 5th) will be held on 

Wednesday, June 28th during your child’s specials. All parents are welcome to 

attend. You will be contacted directly if your child is receiving an award.  

7. There will be a talent show the last day of school at 9:35AM. Each classroom will 

select two acts to perform based on tryouts. Parents are welcome to attend. 

8. There will be Family Picnic/Meet the Teacher event for the 2017-18 school year 

on Thursday, July 27th from 5-7pm. We will serve hot dogs and chips. Please come 

out and meet your child’s teacher for next year. 
9. Bus transportation information can now be found in one single location, Home 

Base, also known as Powerschool. In order to provide the highest level of 
customer service to our families the WCPSS Transportation Department is asking 
those of you who do not yet have a Powerschool account to stop by the school 
office to complete the necessary form.  You can find more information 
at www.wcpss.net/student-information.  Once you have a Powerschool account, 
look for the transportation tab to see your student’s transportation status and type. 
If your student is a bus rider, stop and route information is also provided. 

10.  

I hope you have a wonderful week. 

Sincerely, 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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Tina Zarzecki 

 

 

 


